JEFFERSON AND KENNEDY ELEMENTARY



🥯 End-of-Year Newsletter: Wrapping Up and Looking Ahead! 🌟

As we approach the end of another fantastic school year, we want to thank our students, families, and staff for their hard work, dedication, and support. It's been a year full of learning, growth, and community—and we're excited about what's ahead!

The Stay Connected

The end of the year is packed with fun events and important updates. Please continue checking SeeSaw and your email regularly so you don't miss any announcements or activities. Some of the field trips are still looking for chaperones. If you are interested, please reach out to your child's teacher!

Respect & Safety Always

As excitement builds for summer, we ask for your continued support in promoting safety, kindness, and respect in every setting. Let's finish the year strong, with the same positive spirit we've shown all year!

Summer Safety & Fun

As summer approaches, we encourage all our students to stay active, enjoy the outdoors, and make the most of the warm weather. Whether riding bikes, exploring parks, swimming at the lake, or playing with friends, please remember to stay safe while having fun.

E Keep Reading!

Learning doesn't stop when school does! Set aside time each week to read together, visit your local library, or start a summer reading challenge. Keeping minds active over the break makes a big difference when school begins again.

Looking Ahead: A New Chapter

Next year brings an exciting change: our new Manistee Elementary School will be ready! Grades 1 through 5 will all be together under one roof, bringing more opportunities for connection, learning, and shared experiences. We can't wait to welcome everyone into the new space. Watch email and social media for announcements over the summer on when tours will happen and open houses will be held. As the principal for the new Manistee Elementary School, I am excited to welcome everyone!

Wishing you all a fun, safe, and restful summer! ~Shelly VanVoorst